
From: Matthew Herrera [mailto:MHerrera@assessor.lacounty.gov] 
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 9:18 AM
To: Lumsden, Patricia
Cc: Dale Hough; Paul Cunnane; Matthew Herrera; Ernesto Bobadilla; Chrissy Anderson; Jennifer 
Cardona; Janine Rojas
Subject: FW: Letter to Assessors No. 2016/028,Change to Welfare Exemption Claim Filing Requirements

Dear Ms. Lumsden:

Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed revisions to various BOE-
prescribed forms so that they may be in compliance with the change(s) to
welfare exemption claim filing requirements.

Our Exemption Services Division has indicated that they will coordinate with
the California Assessor’s Association (CAA) Exemptions Subcommittee
regarding the proposed revisions to the Claim for Welfare Exemption (First
Filing) (BOE-267), the 20__ Claim for Welfare Exemption (Annual Filing) (BOE-
267-A), and proposed new supplemental affidavit, BOE-267-O, Welfare 
Exemption Supplemental Affidavit, Organizations Operating On Claimant’s Real 
Property forms, as they pertain to the changes to welfare exemption claim 
filing requirements.

Our Exemptions Services Division will respond to your request timely.
Should you have any questions, please contact Matthew Herrera at
MHerrera@assessor.lacounty.gov or 213.974.1594.

Thank you.

Paul Cunnane
Division Chief

Assessment Services Division
Office of the Assessor, County of Los Angeles 

Voice: 213.974.9201, FAX: 213.217.4840
E-mail: PCunnane@assessor.lacounty.gov
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Board of Equalization Comment:

The Los Angeles County Assessor's Office submitted the same suggestion in 
support of the California Assessors' Association's submission for consideration. 
See the California Assessors' Association (CAA) submission for attachments.
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